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Wyatt, Julie

From: Emily <ebuckley811@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 10:33 AM
To: Wyatt, Julie
Subject: Project Number Z24-0011

This message has originated from an External Source. Please be cautious regarding links and attachments. 
 
 
Good morning 
 
Thank you again for speaking with me this morning on the proposal change to the property across from my property.  As 
I had mentioned we are neither in favor or opposed to the change, I have concerns more than anything. My biggest 
concern is the traffic that would be now right in front of my property and drive.  The buses that exit out of the current 
location have zero regards to the traffic coming down Mills road towards Mayhill.  The with proposed change the new 
bus entrance and exit will now be in a very close proximity to my own drive. The residents at trailer park, Ashli Oaks, 
avoid the stop sign when turning onto Mills and the speed limit (actually anyone traveling down Mills to Mayhill has zero 
concerns for the speed limit). There are many times in the morning that we have to sit in our own drive for a few mins 
waiting for traffic to clear. This adds to the concern of the buses entering onto Mills. 
 
My second concern is keeping that area safe from homelessness that wander down Mills.  The concern is them possibly 
inhabiting empty school buses. I am hopeful that the area to not be viewed easily from the street and that access onto 
the property is met with fencing that can't be climbed over. 
 
Thank you 
 
Emily and Greg Buckley 


